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AM Kindergarten classes please arrive at the Kindergarten doors (southeast doors)

at 11:00a.m. for a short orientation and PM classes will arrive at 11:30a.m. There

they will be able to meet their new teachers and see their new classrooms! If you

have a student registered for kindergarten and did not receive an email with more

information please contact the office.

 

Preschool orientation will occur in the fall.

 

If your student is going into grade 1 next year please bring them to the front doors

between 11:00 am and 11:15am. There they will meet their new teachers and see

their new classroom!

 

Current Grades 1-6 students please come to school at the regularly scheduled time

of 8:20am and at 10:30am we will line up outside for the Grade 6 Farewell Exit for

their last day of elementary school! We are so proud of our Grade 6 students!!

 

Following the Grade 6 Farewell Exit, at 11:00am, we will rotate students in grades to

their new classrooms and give them a chance to get to know their new teacher for

the fall. Once the orientations are complete students will be DISMISSED FOR THE

SUMMER!!

 

We would like to encourage parents to remain outside of the building unless a

specific appointment has been made. We look forward to the 2021/2022 school year

and we hope everyone has wonderful summer holidays!

Parents and Guardians:
The 2020/2021 school year is coming quickly to an end! It has been a whirlwind and a

pleasure to work with your students. Friday, June 18 is the final day for elementary

students! Here is some important information about orientation:

Next Year's Kindergarten Students:

Next Year's Preschool Students:

Next Year's Grade 1 Students:

Current Grades 1-6 Students:


